
Lockridge Forest Swim Tennis 

Board Meeting June 5, 2023 

 

In attendance – Chet, Christine, Clint, Ken, Kevin, Sean and Vandy 

 

• We got the part we need for the refrigerator, but the refrigerator appears to be working. (Both 

refrigerators are working properly) 

• Meeting minutes from last month approved.  

• Treasury Report – Forecast revised $22k in the bank at the end of the year.  

• Open House was successful but we failed to get email and contact information for several 

families that expressed interested in joining the club but we had a few new members – not sure 

if they are related.  

• By middle of March we need to promote the raffle for a free membership if paid by April 15th.   

• See the Treasurer’s report for detailed Notable Expenses and Revenues 

• Rick is hosting another Poker tournament to support the fireworks on the June 17th.   

• We have 163 paid Club Members as of May 

• We’re not buying new bleachers – all agreed.  

• New sidewalk expense tabled until next year 

• Treasury report approved. 

•  Fireworks are on Monday, July 3rd.   Update the website.  

• New tennis rules were proposed by Ken & Joyce and the Board voted to accept the new rules. 

• Proposal to dedicate 2 courts to Michelle Hugye and Mike Feinstein – Motion passed – Ken will 

work on signs.  

• Time to replace the ovens?  No, bottom oven used as a warmer, the top oven works but needs 

instructions. Future maintenance item.  

• The Board approved ½ price dues from one of our long time members experiencing some 

financial hardship this year in hopes that things will be better next year. 

• Pump house challenges coming and historical data – need to gather for future needs. Chet will 

ask Ron to help. 

 


